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NEWSLETTER  Friday 1st  December 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
This week we wished Mrs Ironside a very happy retirement. Mrs 
Ironside has been part of our school community for many years in 
many different roles: parent, teacher and school business manager. 
We will miss her so much. We are recruiting for a school business 
manager and Mrs Ironside will be popping in to keep us going until 
we can appoint someone. 
Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your support  
Katie Tracey Headteacher 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
12.12.23 Y4 Pedestrian Training 
12.12.23  Y2 Scooter Training 
12.12.23 Y6 Moving on Training 
12.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 2pm 
13.12.23 Y5 & Y6 Trip to Tronox Doncaster  
13.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 6pm 
21.12.23 Christingle Service St Catherine’s 

Church 
21.12.23 Christmas Parties 
21.12.23 School Closes - End Autumn Term 
22.12.23 School Closed – Training Day 
8.1.24  School Opens  
9.2.24  End of half term 
19.2.24  School Opens 
22.3.24 School Closes End of Spring Term 
8.4.24 School Opens 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 94% 
Oak Class had the highest attendance of 
99%  

 

Fundraising Update… 
After our Show Racism the Red Card 
fundraising last week we received 
several more donations. The new 
total raised is £106.74! 

 

Seasonal Updates… 

 
 

Christmas Post 
Our Christmas Post box will be open from Monday 4th December.  
Please remember to write the full name of  
the person on the envelope and their class.  Last date for posting is 
Tuesday 19th December. We will send home class lists with first 
names from next week on request. If you do not wish your child’s 
name to be included on the list please inform the school office. 
Baarmy Bethlehem 
Our Infant Concerts (Acorn, Willow & Chestnut Classes) are on  
12th December at 2pm (pre-school age children welcome) and 
13th December at 6pm (no pre-school age children please). 
Please let us know as soon as possible if, for any reason, your child is 
not able to attend the evening performances so that we can make 
arrangements for seating and parts. 
Tickets to these concerts have been sent home - four for each 
performance per family group. If you find you need more tickets 
please request these. If you find you do not need your tickets you 
can return them to school so that other families can use them. 
Please remember to bring Christmas treats for our hampers which 
will be raffled off at the concerts. 
Mrs T’s Christmas Tradition 
Each year I look forward to watching  
‘The Snowman’ by candle light with  
the whole school during the last week  
of term.  The film is rated PG. Please  
contact the school office by Monday   
18th December  if you do not want your child to watch this.         
Christmas Lunch 
This year we will be serving Christmas lunch with all the trimmings 
and Wellington Fudge! Christmas lunch is on Thursday 21st  
December. Please book using the menu. 
Christingle Service St Catherine’s Church 
We will be having a Christingle service in St Catherine’s Church on 
Thursday 21st December. Families are welcome to attend the service 
which will start at 9.30am but please remember that seating in the 
church is limited. 
Christmas Parties 
Our Christmas parties are on Thursday 21st December and we would 
like children to come to school dressed in their party outfits.   
Please make sure children have warm clothes for playtimes  
and lunchtimes.   
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